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No one would argue this last year was a terrible one for virtually everyone. But for the 61 million people living with disabilities in our country, there is no doubt; they have been disproportionately impacted by this crisis. 
Thanks to a transformational gift to Easterseals by philanthropist MacKenzie Scott, we commissioned Accenture, a global professional services company, to conduct a  to better understand COVID-19’s impact on the disability community and get to the core of these challenges.  

We will use these  as a dynamic roadmap forward to modify, expand, and amplify our services to respond to the evolving needs of the many children, adults and families we serve.   

But we cannot do this alone. We need employers, educators, government officials, funders, corporate and community leaders to step up, drive solutions, and do more to advance equity for all in our communities.  The Study and its findings promise to inform our conversations with these stakeholders to positively change the landscape for people with disabilities in a post-pandemic world.      

Simply put, now is the time to urgently address these systemic barriers, once and for all.
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